
 

 
 
 

Transbay Program Construction Notice 
 
The Transbay Joint Powers Authority (TJPA), owner and operator of the Salesforce 
Transit Center and Rooftop Park, is working with its asset manager, Lincoln Property 
Company, to prepare and open new retail spaces in the Transit Center and Park - and 
perform regular maintenance on the cable-stay bridge that connects to the Bay Bridge. 
Construction work at the Transit Center and Park will occur from midnight Friday, 
October 21 to 7 a.m. Monday, October 24, 2022, and may impact the public. We 
apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.  
 
October 21 - 24, 2022: Bus Ramp Maintenance  
Our subcontractor, American Civil Constructors, West Coast (ACCWC), will be conducting regular maintenance 
work on the bus ramp cable stay bridge that connects the Bay Bridge directly to the Transit Center. The subcon-
tractor will have a construction crew of about 10 individuals with construction equipment to remove striping, ap-
ply and cure methacrylate (protective substance) on the bus ramp. Work will occur starting from midnight Friday, 
October 21, 2022, and conclude around 7 a.m. on Monday, October 24, 2022. Construction noise is expected 
throughout the weekend and may be observed overnight to early morning as stripe removal and shotblasting of 
the surface occurs. This work is being performed over the weekend to minimize impacts to commuters and bus 
operations during the week.  
 
The Transit Center’s 3rd level bus deck will be closed for the entirety of Saturday the 22nd and Sunday the 23rd. 
Signs will be placed around the entrances of the Transit Center detailing where riders can find their bus 
connections. Refer to your transit operator or 511 for the latest transit information. 
 
October 22, 2022: Barebottle Crane Work  
We are underway with adding a new retail tenant in TJPA’s Salesforce Rooftop Park, Barebottle Brewing Com-
pany. This exciting new spot will feature a beer garden (using modular containers) located on the Park’s Main 
Plaza (Café Pad), which you may have recently seen fenced-off for prep work.  
 
On the morning of Saturday, October 22 from approximately 4:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., Barebottle’s contractor, 
Sheedy Drayage Company, with a crew of about 10, will place modular containers on the Park site using a 
crane at Natoma Street (between First and Fremont Streets). A safety zone perimeter will be established for the 
duration of the work, which may require closure of Natoma Street along with the use of traffic control vehicles. 
Construction noise is expected during this work. Additionally, for safety, a portion of the Park pathways near the 
Main Plaza elevators will be closed to the public and off-limits during this work.  
 

 

For urgent matters during the work occurring over this weekend, please contact TJPA’s Security Operations 
Center at (628) 260-9000.  
 
About the Transbay Joint Powers Authority 
The Transbay Joint Powers Authority is the owner and operator of the world-class Salesforce Transit Center and Rooftop 
Park. TJPA is working to complete the Transbay Program by extending Caltrain and ultimately, California High-Speed Rail 
service from 4th and King streets to the Salesforce Transit Center in downtown San Francisco through the Downtown Rail 
Extension project. 
 
Note: Due to unforeseen circumstances, the schedules shared above are subject to change without notice. 
 
 


